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Mail in voting allows me to take my time and consider what I am voting for.  It allows 

me to do it on my schedule and enables me to participate in elections without taking 

time off of work, waiting in long lines, or feeling pressured that I need to vote quickly 

to keep a long lines moving.  Mail in voting is essential to our democracy for me and 

all other Oregonians.  Forcing people to vote in person only is anti-democratic and an 

effort to limit voter participation. 


